November 29, 1975

Dear Kermit:

A little late but wanted to let you know that we received your letter of Nov. 12th wherein you gave a run-down of program material broadcast over WUNI evening of November 11th Checked it against our log. You are doing a wonderful job and I feel a little guilty in not writing you a letter Wa are 5 KW. Have an old RCA transmitter that was installed in 1941. Two (night) 210' towers- open wire transmission lines. Transmitter is located in marshy area.... Keep up the good work and keep listening to WUNI. Thank y'all. J.C. Burns, CE WUNI MOBILE

The



WUNI BIRD

Thanks You

Nothing fancy
nothing clever
Just the warmest

"thank you" ever!